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DEPARTWENT OF IHE NAVY
OFFICE CF THE SECHETARY
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

CDR FERN
Ext. 75946
In reply refer to
LA—315 zp
Office of legislative Affairs 2 Jul 1962
From: Chief of Legislative Affairs
To: OPRAYV
MARCORPS
JAG
Subjs: S. Res. 346, 87th Congrese, a resolution "To express
sense of Senate on relieving Chiness refugee problsm."
Encl: (1) General Counsel, DOD memo dated 28 June 1962, w/encl
Ref': (a) CLA ltr, LA-315:mp, dtd 6 Jure 1962, w/encl

1. The enclosure is referred for comment and recommendation in
connection with the subject bill which was forwarded by reference

(a).

2. The views of ‘the addressces listed above should be received in
the Office of the Chief of lLegislative Affairs by 6 July 1962 in
order to be incorporated in the report expressing the position of
the Department of the Navy. Addressces are requested to furnish
copies of their replies to all other addregsees.
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Copy to:
MS1S
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Reproduced from the Unclassified / Declassified Holdings of the National Archives

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
OFFICE OF GENEIAL COUNSEL
Washington 25, D.C.

June 28, 1962

MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETARY OF THE ARMY
Attention: Major General H.A. Gerhardt
Chief of legislative Liaison

THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY
Attention: Captain Horace V. Bird
Chief of ILegislative Affairs

THE SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORCE
Attention: Major General Thomas C. Musgrave, Jr.
Director, Legislative Iiaison

THE CHATIRVAN OF THE JOINT CHIEFS OF STAFF
Attention: Administrative Assistant

THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE (12-L)
Attention: Assistant General Counsel (logistics)

INFORMATION TO THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE (ISA)
Attention: Assistant General Counsel (International Affairs)

SUBJECT: S. Res. 3L6, 87th Congress, a resolution, to express sense of
Senate on relieving Chinese refugee problem.
There is attached a proposed report on subject resolution on which

your comments are requested by the close of business, July 10, 1962,

Sincerely,
/!
Frank J{¢ Sherlock
Director
Inclosure Legislative Reference Service

Prop rept




